
 
 

 

Date:  February 8, 2013 

 

Re:  End of Life for Tgard™ 200 (0.010” or 0.25 mm thickness; A0 and A1, sheet material only)  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

A decision has been made to discontinue selling sheets of Tgard™ 210 product and initiate the End of 

Life process.  Our reason for discontinuation is based upon yield issues encountered with our Tgard™ 

210 sheet material.  You will still be able to purchase Tgard 210 in custom cut parts, but not the sheets 

of material.  You will also still be able to purchase Tgard™ 220 and Tgard™ 230 in all form factors (sheet 

and custom cut parts).  

You are also able to purchase materials from the remainder of our insulator product line.  We sincerely 

apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.   

With immediate effect, we will no longer quote for new business for Tgard™ 210 sheet material (both 

A0 and A1), and not accept any new orders for sheet material.  We are duly prepared to provide 

converted parts to those who have converted our sheet material at their site and will not impose any 

NRE or tooling charges as this will be borne by Laird Technologies. 

The End of Life timetable for existing business is as follows: 

Last Date to Purchase:  March 31
st

 , 2013 

Last Date to Ship:  May 10
th

 , 2013 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative.  Thank you for choosing Laird. 

 

Best Regards, 

Vincent Tan 

Global Product Director 

Thermal Business Unit 

Laird Technologies 


